
2024  JEEP  INVASION
SPONSORED BY Invasion Pre-Staging Instructions - SOUTH LOCATION

New in 2024 and based on participant feedback, all Jeeps participating in the Jeep 
Invasion will stage together prior to entering downtown and parking for the Invasion.
THIS PAPER DOES NOT GIVE YOU ACCESS TO THE JEEP INVASION.  YOU MUST FIRST GO 
TO THE SOUTH STAGING LOCATION WHERE YOU WILL PARK AND CHECK-IN TO OBTAIN 
YOUR JEEP INVASION DASH SIGN AND DASH PLAQUE.  THE DASH SIGN IS REQUIRED 
TO ENTER THE JEEP INVASION.
Staging Time:  4-7 p.m. on Friday, June 7.  Do NOT arrive early as the site will not allow you 
to enter as they will not have volunteers available. Check in ends promptly at 7 p.m. Late 
arrivals void their participation in the Invasion. No refunds or exceptions.
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South Staging Location:  
American Legion Post 778, 150 Legion Memorial Lane, Butler, PA 16001 

How to Access This Location:
Follow your GPS to the address above if you are coming from North, South, or East of Butler. If you are traveling 
from Cooper's Lake or West of Butler, please follow your GPS route until you are at the intersection of Eagle Mill 
Rd/Rte 422. Then, please follow the below directions to minimize traffic:
1. Turn right onto Eagle Mill Rd
2. At the intersection of Eagle Mill Rd and Whitestown Rd, turn left. 
3. Follow Whitestown Rd (through it’s intersection with Rte 68) until you are at the intersection of South Duffy Rd.
4. Turn right onto South Duffy Rd.
5. Turn left onto Highfield Rd. 
6. Make a slight left onto Kohler Ave, then a quick left onto Legion Memorial Lane.
After parking please proceed to the check in table.  Volunteers will allow you to depart 
according to traffic flow. First Jeeps in will be first Jeeps out. This is NOT a parade. All traffic 
laws must be followed, including stopping for traffic lights. Please support our American 
Legion members who will be selling food and beverage near the check in.


